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28th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Year 6 SATs 2024 
 
To help prepare our year 6 children for taking their SATs, and to ease any anxieties they may 
have, we will be opening the classroom for early-morning revision work from 8:15 am every 
morning, starting on Monday 4th March. Staff will be available in class to work alongside the 
children, who will have opportunities to take part in revision activities that have been set to 
target the key skills the children need to work on. 
 
We are also delighted to be able to offer a Maths and English focussed revision session after 
school. The Maths session will be held every Tuesday from 3.15-4.00pm starting on Tuesday 5th 
March, and the English session will be held every Wednesday after school from 3.15-4.00pm, 
staring on the 6th March. Both will be run by Miss Kirby, but may be assisted by other staff 
members on certain weeks. All children are invited to attend both sessions after school and also 
every morning session. Children will be brought onto the main playground at 4.00pm for 
collection if they stay for after school sessions. 
 
We would also like to invite you to join us in the school hall on Tuesday 12th March at 2:45 pm 
for a session updating you on the additional supports we will be putting in place to support Year 
6 pupils ahead of the upcoming SATs assessments. In the session, we will also share what to 
expect on the week of SATs, as well as covering what you can be doing at home to help support 
your child. During this session you will also have the opportunity to view example test papers 
from previous years. 
 
For anyone that is unable to attend, the presentation will be added to the class page of the 
website afterwards but we would strongly encourage you to attend if at all possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Sam Birkinshaw 


